DukeE PoOwEeEr COMPANY

P.O. BOX 33189
CHARLOTTE, N.C. 28242
HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE
VICE PRESIDENT (704) 373-450

April 30, 1984

Mr. James P. 0'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-269, =270, -287
ONS Emergency Implementing Procedures Manual Revision 84-0l
ONS Emergency Plan Revision 84-01

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Please find attached for your use and review two copies of Revision No. 84-01
to the Oconee Nuclear Station Emergency Implementing Procedures Manual which
includes revisiuvns to:

1) Tictle Page

2) Table of Contents, pages 1 and 3

3) Emergency Telephone Numbers

4) HP/1/A/1009/17 (December 21, 1983)

5) HP/2/A/1009/17 (December 21, 1983)

6) HP/3/A/1009/17 (December 21, 1983).

Note that Item 3 of the revised material "Emergency Telephone Numbers" is
considered confidential and is not for publication.

Also attached for your use and review is a copy of Revision No. 84-01 to
the Oconee Emergency Plan.

These revisions are being submitted in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(q) and
do not decrease the effectiveness of the Emergency Plan Implementing Procedures
or Emergency Plan.

By copy of this letter, two copies 2re provided to Mr. H. R. Denton, NRC,
Washingron, D. C.

Very truly yours,
#3 /,(je LA %:(
Hal B. Tucker /,
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Mr. James P. 0'Reilly, Regional Administrator
April 30, 1984
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2¢: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director (2)
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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